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BY FAX

Joseph F. Scinto, Esq.

Office of General Counsel

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C, 20555

De¢ar Mr. Scin*o:

LILCO has received and reviewed your letter of June 5, construing the effect of certain
agreements dated June 1, 1992 among parties in interest in the Shoreham litigauon. Although

LILCO is no longer the Shoreham licensee it has a continuing interest in the plant and therefore
considers it useful 10 respond to your letter,

LILCO concurs in your understanding of the agreements' effect: namely, that they
contain no provision that would restrict the ability of any person from communicating with the
NRC at any ume with respect 10 any safety concerns that such person may have about
decommissioning or any other aspect of Shoreham nuclear fac'lity safety

Sincerely yours,

/

Donald P. lrwin
Counsel for Long Island Lighting Com

Carl R. Schenker, Jr., Esqg
Nicholas S. Reynolds, Esq
James P. McGranery, Jr., Esq
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